
CITY OF BOISE

INTER-DEPARTMENT

CORRESPONDENCE


Date: November 30, 2016


To:  Planning and Development Services

From:  Mike Sheppard, Civil Engineer 

  Public Works


Subject: CUP16-00088; 101 S. Capitol Blvd.; Sewer Comments

No comment.


If you have any further questions, please contact Mike Sheppard at 608-7504.



